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September 12, 2018

To: CID Chief
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

A possible super typhoon is expected to enter the Philippine Area of Responsibility (PAR) on
Wednesday afternoon, September 12, 2018. In connection to this, the previously scheduled Free Visual Arts-
Screen Printing Training Workshop for Teachers on September 14, 2018 (Friday, 8:00AM-4:00PM) at San
IIdefonso National High School, San IIdefonso, Bulacan is being rescheduled to September 27, 2018 at the
same venue.

Please be guided accordingly.
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